

October 5, 2015

DR. DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

Regional Director
Department of Education – Region IV-A
Gate 2, Karangalan Village
Cainta, Rizal

Dear Dr. San Antonio:

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines, Central Luzon Region will hold its Regional Trainers' Conference October 15-17, 2015 at the Central Luzon Program and Training Center, Brgy. Old Anupul, McArthur Highway, Bamban, Tarlac.

This will be participated in by our GSP Credentialed and Prospective Trainers from the nine (9) councils of the National Capital Region and Region IV –A.

In this connection, may we ask permission for the troop leaders coming from Central Luzon Region to participate in the said conference?

We anticipate for your usual support to the Girl Scouting activities of the region

Thank you very much and God bless.

Very truly yours,

ANGELITA A. MANALILI Regional Executive Director

7049

Date: 10 · 8 · 15 ey: 0 + 4